
December 2018 

Mighty Meadowlark News 

Mark Your Calendar—Important Dates 
 

 December 3, 2018 Utah Food Bank 1:45 pm—2:15 pm 
 December 6, 2018 PTA/SCC Meeting 8:00 am—9:00 am, Room 44 
 December 13, 2018 Second Cup of Coffee 8:00 am—9:00 am, Room 44 
 December 14, 2018 Winter Concert Parents/Guardians Welcome to Attend 9:15 am—10:00 am 
 December 14, 2018 Discovery Club Winter Program 4:30 pm—5:30 pm 
 December 18, 2018 APTT Meeting 6:00 pm—7:30 pm 1st, 3rd, 5th and 6th grades 
 December 20, 2018 APTT Meeting 6:00 pm—7:30 pm Kindergarten, 2nd, and 4th grades 
 December 21, 2018 Early Release/Short Day—School Dismissal at 12:30 pm 

KSL’S Quarters for Christmas 

      Meadowlark is collecting donations 
for the KSL’s Quarters for Christmas 
2018 campaign this year. 

     We encourage you to donate any 
amount that you can. One hundred per-
cent of the money donated goes to the 
kids! Our goal is that no child should go 
without shoes, coat or warm clothing es-
pecially during the winter months.  

     There is a container in the office for 
you to drop your coin in until December 
21st, 2018. The office is open from 7:30 
am until 3:00 pm to accept any donation. 

     If you have ever benefited from any 
program offered through Meadowlark 
Elementary School, we encourage you 
to donate.  

     Donating with your child gives you an 
opportunity to share the experience and 
explain why it is good to donate.  

     Your donation will help children that 
need shoes, socks, and/or clothing to 
keep warm and a gift to help with the hol-
idays. 

     Help Meadowlark keep our Utah kids 
warm and comfortable this winter. Every 
penny counts and every child matters. 
 

No district employee or student shall be subjected to discrimination in employment or any district program or activity on the  basis of age, color, disability, gender, gender identity, genetic 
information, national origin, pregnancy, race, religion, sexual orientation, or veteran status.  The district is committed to providing equal access and equal opportunity in its programs, 
services and employment including its policies, complaint processes, program accessibility, district facility use, accommodations and other Equal Employment Opportunity matters.  The 
district also provides equal access to district facilities for all youth groups listed in Title 36 of the United States Code, including scouting groups.  The following person has been designated 
to handle inquiries and complaints regarding unlawful discrimination, harassment, and retaliation: Tina Hatch, Compliance and Investigations, 440 East 100 South, Salt Lake City, Utah 
84111, (801) 578-8388.  You may also contact the Office for Civil Rights, Denver, CO, (303) 844-5695. 

Excellence and equity: every student, every class, every day. 

NO SCHOOL 
December 24, 25, 26, 27, 28, 31 

January 2, 3, and 4  

SECOND CUP OF COFFEE 
Come meet with administrators, parents and school support to bring ideas to improve our school and community. Help 

strengthen the voice of families, bring focus to the needs of students to allow every student to reach full potential. When 

families, communities and schools work together, students are more successful and the entire community benefits.  

November PTA Volunteer of the Month 
Neidy Enriquez is our volunteer of the month for November. Neidy has two children that attend 
Meadowlark; one child in second grade and another in first grade.  Neidy favorite color is blue. When 

she is not volunteering at Meadowlark she enjoys listening to music or reading a book. Congratulations Neidy! A big "Thank You" 
for being part of our Mighty Meadowlark Community.  

 

EARLY RELEASE 

 December 21st, 2018 

 School is dismissed at 

12:30 pm 

 All students must be 

picked up on time.  

 There is no afterschool 

program or child care. 

Enjoy 
your 

winter 
break. 

Great Job! 

You are on the 

 NICE list! 
We’d like to give a SHOUT OUT to Avril, 
Melina, Julia, Edgar, Habiba, Fartun, An-
alee, Jason, Emily and Hiba for helping 
decorate our office and winter tree.  

We are so proud of the job they do to make our school fun and 
inviting for the various seasons and holidays. These students are 
on the NICE list for sure! 


